GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM FORM
AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10

DATE OF MEETING: March 9, 2010

TITLE: Approval of Out of State Travel

BACKGROUND:
STAFF

Scott Linaker from Canyon del Oro High School requests permission to
attend the Rocky Mountain Athletic Trainers’ Association Inc. Annual
Clinical Symposium in Denver, Colorado, April 8-11, 2010. There is no cost
to the District. Three school days will be missed and a substitute is not
required.

STUDENTS

Samantha Burgin, Teresa Irwin, and Kyle Burgin from Ironwood Ridge High
School request permission to take 26 students to San Diego, California,
May 20-23, 2010. Approximate cost of the travel is $8,600 and will be paid
for by tax credit and student activity funds. No school days will be missed.

Erik Wolf and Salina Wolf from Ironwood Ridge High School request
permission to take 16 students to Ithaca, New York, April 14-18, 2010.
Approximate cost of the travel is $21,800 and will be paid for by tax credit,
gifts and donations and student activity funds. Three school days will be
missed and a substitute is required.

David Rogers, Davis Corl, Doris Matthys, and Curtis White from
Amphitheater High School request permission to take 40 students to
Anaheim, California, April 8-11, 2010. Approximate cost of the travel is
$21,598 and will be paid for by tax credit and student activity funds. One
school day will be missed and a substitute is required.

Travel was previously approved at the October 6, 2009 Board meeting for
Sarah San Jule, Mary Perry, Tami Gordon, and Cas McClure from Ironwood
Ridge High School to take 27 students to the Fashion Design and
Merchandising Tour in New York, New York, March 15-18, 2010. The
chaperones have changed and will now be Sarah San Jule, Tami Gordon,
Suzanne Steiner, Bernadette Heinritz, RolLynn Weilbaecher, and Nora
Davila. In addition, the cost is now $32,248 and will be paid for by tax
credits and student activity funds.



MAJ Bob De Witt from the JROTC program at Flowing Wells School District
requests permission to take 3 students to Fort Benning, Georgia, Anniston,
Alabama, and Abilene, Texas, March 18-29, 2010. Approximate cost of the
travel to the District is $1,700 and will be paid for by tax credit donations.
Six school days will be missed.

Inadvertently, this travel was not approved by the Board prior to the event.
MAJ Bob De Witt from the JROTC program at Flowing Wells School District
requests permission to take 2 students to Port Clinton, Ohio, February 17-
21, 2010. There is no cost to the District. Three school days will be
missed.

ASSOCIATE SUPERINTENDENT SUPERINTENDENT
SIGNATURE: SIGNATURE:

Vit Wi Tk [y it




